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Comments for Public Posting: E-bike and e-scooter companies have been terrible neighbors.
They have contributed to dangerous scenarios for pedestrians and
drivers, and litter streets and sidewalks. Their opaque contact
system makes reporting bikes and scooters in the middle of streets
and sidewalks nearly impossible. They do no oversight, and have
no mechanisms for penalizing misused bikes and scooters. I’d be
glad to see them gone.



